
              GURNEE CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Gurnee Civil Service Commission slated for 
Tuesday, November 28, 2023 has been canceled and rescheduled to December 5, 2023 
beginning at 7:00 p.m. at the Gurnee Village Hall, 325 N. O’Plaine Road. 

 

DATED: November 21, 2023 

 

Ty Bonds 
Civil Service Chairman 
 


